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October 16, 2003 

Mr. David Herrera 
La Hacienda Restaurant 
515 South Park Street 
Madison, WI 5 3 715 

Subject: Site Cleanup Progress: 501 South Park Street 

Dear Mr. Herrera: 

File Ref: 03-13-002208 
Dane County 

The Department is seriously concerned about the lack of environmental investigation and cleanup 
progress at your property on South Park Street. In September 2001 then Department gave approval for 
your site redevelopment work and placed a requirement on you that you complete, in a timely fashion, a 
site investigation into the soil and groundwater contamination problems on your site. To date the 
Department has received no additional information concerning the environmental impacts at the site. 
Consequently, the Department is considering enforcement action to compel the necessary study. By 
October 31, 2003 the Department is requiring you to submit a timeline for completing the site 
investigation tasks outlined in the March 2002 work plan submitted by Resource Engineering Associates. 
Failure to meet this deadline may force the Department to forward your site to the Wisconsin Department 
of Justice for legal action to compel the needed work. 

If you have questions about this requirement or any other issue please give me a call. 

Sincerely, 

·1- t ~, {/,v ,r -~J i,/2:{:>(--
ichael Schmoller 

Hydrogeologist 
608-275-3303 
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